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Jon,
 
The parents are still talking about last Saturdays show.
 
We all had SO much fun!
 
We are hearing alot of grumbling from the parents that did not come,
why didn't we tell them how great you were!
 
But now we know.
 
We are already talking about next year. Considering a Wedding theme
sometime in Feb (Valentines tie in)
 
Please give me some ideas of what you could do, etc.
 
Thanks again for a great show. You made our fundraiser a huge success.
 
Staci Handschuh
Berkley Street School
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